
Petition – Harbour Lights Brixham 

 

Signatures 146 

 

We the undersigned petition the council to remove/replace the new LED lighting 
situated on the Harbour wall below King Street Brixham. 
 
This modern LED disco-style lighting is totally out of keeping with Brixhams unique 
and ancient harbour. They make the harbour look "tacky" and not suitable for a 
quaint fishing port. 


